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March 23, 1998

The Reverend Father Yeprem Kelegian, Pastor
St. Mesrob Armenian Church

4605 Erie Street

Racine, WI 53402

Dear Father Yeprem:

We have reviewed your 1997 Annual Report and the accompanying
documents. We find that there are no deficiencies in your report
and that your Parish elections were conducted in an orderly manner
consonant with our Diocesan Bylaws.

We, therefore, approve of the elections of your new Parish Council
members who are:

Edward Kunesh
Arthur Musurlian
Myron Topalian

At your earliest convenience, kindly send to the Diocese the names,
addresses and telephone numbers of the new officers of your Parish
Council.

We pray that the Holy Spirit guides you and your new Parish Council
in leading your parish during this year ahead and that the Gospel of
Christ inspires all the works you undertake for the glory of God.

With prayers,

\

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate



